First-Generation L.ow-Income at Yale

Happy Thursday!

We're sending a brief note to send a reminder of the 2019 1vyG Conference
happening at Princeton next semester as the deadline approaches, as well as make
a small correction:

As the Facebook page indicates, the FGLI Faculty & Staff ft. Michael Fitzpatrick
event will take place on Saturday, December 8th at 2 pm, not 5 pm. Apologies for the
confusion!

Let's get through this week friends! We'll be at Study Hall as always, and remember
we're still in reach these last couple of weeks of classes!
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madison.oneal@yale.edu
neche.veyssal@yale.edu

Apply Here!

"Dominator culture has tried to keep us all afraid, to make us choose safety instead
of risk, sameness instead of diversity. Moving through that fear, finding out what
connect us, reveling in our differences; this is the process that brings us closer, that
gives us a world of shared values, of meaningful community."

- bell hooks
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